
Dear Speaker, dear Colleague,

I am pleased to invite representatives of your Parliament to attend an Inter-Parliamentary 
Committee meeting on the subject "The European External Action Service (EEAS)", which 
our Parliament's Committee on Foreign Affairs proposes to hold in Brussels on 2 June
2010, in the morning.

Therefore, I would kindly request you to forward the enclosed invitation from the Chair of 
our Committee on Foreign Affairs to the relevant Committee(s) in your Parliament.

Yours sincerely,

Jerzy Buzek
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